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New Fun Things in Our School!

Our school always goes through changes and 
over the summer, you may have seen us 
pottering around!  Firstly, you've probably 
noticed our new parents' / staff room.  Thanks 
to Andy for doing such a great job.  We're 
hoping to add a couple of computers and open 
an Internet café really soon.
In the foyer, we've added a few tables and 
chairs for little ones to chill out on.  It's great 
to see them being used already. Something that 
you might not have seen is our giant magnetic 
map of Europe.  The idea is that any time 
someone goes away on holidays, they might 
bring us back a magnet and we can stick it on 
to this board.  It's a great way to share where 
we've been! Simon started it off with a magnet 
from Gdansk in Poland.

Weekly  Voluntary Contribution
Every school has to fundraise to keep going.  If 
you can spare between €3 and €5 per week, 
please pop it into Siobhán in the office. This is 
completely voluntary but all money will go 
towards cutting costs for swimming this year.




